
ROAD SAFETY CONCERNS IN WRIGHT STREET 

The Dunedin City Council has been working with Kaikorai Primary School on a proposal to 

improve pedestrian safety on Wright Street during peak traffic times. 

The proposed plan will allow children arriving and departing by car or on foot to have a safe 
and convenient crossing point to cross Wright Street.  
 
We propose installing kerb extensions at the crossing point to improve visibility for 

pedestrians and motorists. The kerb extensions will also shorten the crossing distance for the 

children and allow some existing no stopping lines to be removed, allowing more on street 
parking. 
 
The proposed changes are shown on the attached plan. We are seeking your feedback on 

these changes by Monday19th December 2016. Please contact Transportation Engineer Ian 
Martin on 477 4000 or email ian.martin@dcc.govt.nz 
 
Plan showing the proposed crossing point and kerb extensions. 
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Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ian Martin 

TRANSPORTATION ENGINEER 

Kerb extensions on both 

sides of Wright Street. 

Coloured, non-slip 

crossing point. 

No stopping lines to 

be removed. 


